
G-21  PROFESSIONAL STAFF ABSENCES 
FOR CONFERENCES AND VISITATIONS 

The Board of School Trustees of the Plainfield Community School Corporation firmly 
believes in the continuing growth and development of each staff member. 
 
To help accomplish this end, provisions will be made to allow attendance of staff at 
certain conferences with expenses being partially paid by the school district. Requests 
to attend conferences and to be considered for reimbursement are to be directed to the 
superintendent, who has authority to make the final determination. Claims/invoices 
resulting from the conferences must be approved by the Board of School Trustees. 
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